
 

 
 

GUSTE ISLAND COMMUNITY UPDATE – SERVICE RESTORED  

Wednesday / November 9, 2022 

9:30 am 

 

Dear Guste Island residents: 

 

We are pleased to share that we have finished this step of our repair work on the filtration 

system, which means we are one step closer to completing this project as detailed in our 

previous communications. You are cleared to resume regular water usage at this time.  

 

We want to thank you for your patience as we work toward achieving the timeline of goals that 

we’ve set for this water system and your community. We know it has been challenging and we 

appreciate your cooperation as we reiterate our commitment to bring safe, reliable, and 

environmentally responsible water to the Guste Island community.  

 

Sincerely, 

Magnolia Water Utility Operating Company 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


